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Congratulations on the Acceptance of your Article “The Use of Accountability Reports and Accountability
Forum: Evidence from an Indonesian Local Government” in AABFJ.

Dear Drs Hudaya, Smark, Watts and Silaen,

Thank you for your recent submission of the above article to The Australasian Accounting Business and Finance
Journal.

It is with great pleasure that we announce the acceptance of this article scheduled to be published in our AABFJ
Volume 9, Issue 4 due to be published in December 2015.

Your proofs and copyright agreement will be emailed to you closer to publication date.

Congratulations again!

Best wishes,

Ciorstan Smark
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